
 

 

Cover letter 

 

13 October 2017 

To. 

Editor in Chief  

International  Journal of Integrated Health and Science 

 

Dear Sir, 

Please find the submission of our manuscript,  

Cerebrospinal Fluid Characteristics in Tuberculous Meningitis with Hydrocephalus in 

Department of Neurosurgery, Dr. Hasan Sadikin General Hospital in the Period of 2014–2016 

which we would like to submit for publication in the International Journal of Integrated Health 

Science. Herewith, we also attached 3 sets of manuscript (hard copy) and 1 CD (soft copy). 

In this manuscript, we described the characteristic of the CSF Characteristics in 

Tuberculous Meningitis with Hydrocephalus in our center. 

Author and all co-authors have seen and agreed with the contents of the manuscript and 

there is no financial interest to report. We certify that the manuscript submitted is an original work 

and is not under review at any other publication. We thank you for considering our manuscript for 

publication in the International Journal of Integrated Health Science and look forward to hearing 

from you at your earliest convenience.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Astrid T. M. Budiman 

 

 

 



 


